
Millington Municipal Schools has been operating under the Community Eligibility Provision 

(CEP) for the past 4 years and we would like to requalify for the provision at the start of 

FY19 school year. 

This is a great opportunity to feed our children a healthy breakfast and lunch at no charge in 

all schools. 

As in the past, our USDA reimbursement will be based on the number of directly certified 

identified student percentage (receiving SNAP and TANF benefits). Due to declining DC 

participants statewide, our new April qualifying percent is 45.28, whereas our past percent 

was 51.50.  

We do realize with a lower claiming percentage we will have less incoming revenues. With 

good management and staff/teacher participation, we will stay with a positive balance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) is a universal meal plan under the National School Lunch 

Program (NSLP) that permits eligible districts and schools to provide meal service to all students at 

no charge, regardless of economic status. (Section 104a of the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act) 

 

 

 


